
IEP or 504 Meeting:  What you should know

Individuals with disabilities are encouraged to attend all University of Iowa-sponsored events. 
If you are a person with a disability who requires a reasonable accommodation in order to
participate in this program, please contact the Belin-Blank Center in advance at 319-335-6148.

This interactive webinar presented by the Belin-Blank Center Assessment and Counseling Clinic
targets parents/guardians who might have questions about these meetings. Highlights will
include: defining key terms, differences between an IEP and a 504 plan, common
accommodations and modifications (including tech-based), and how to prepare for the
meeting. There will be time for questions!
     Presented by Jenny Feng, MA (Current UI Doctoral Student)

Tuesday, April 4, 2023 | 6:30PM–7:15PM
Cost $10 (donated to Assessment and Counseling Clinic financial aid fund)

Come learn with us!

REGISTER NOW

http://belinblank.org/webinar
http://belinblank.org/webinar

